
 

 

 

 

           
 

Change of Address Notification 
 
 

Dear Registered Ontario Tire Stewardship Participant , 

 

We are pleased to announce the relocation of Ontario Tire Stewardship’s (OTS) office effective July 1st, 2012. The address 

will change to:  

 

300 The East Mall, Suite 100 

Toronto, Ontario 

M9B 6B7 

 

Direct phone line numbers will change, however individual email addresses and the following will remain the same. 

 

OTS Call Centre Tel: 1-888-687-2202  

OTS Fax: 1-866-884-7372 

Email: info@ontarioTS.ca 

 

Please change your records to reflect our new contact information and direct all future correspondence to the new 

address found above.  We value our stakeholders and want to make sure your communications are appropriately routed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Horsman 

Ontario Tire Stewardship 

Executive Director 

 


